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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to thank the parents who have 

taken on organisational roles to create our 

Trivia Night and Silent Auction event. The 

night looks to be a huge success with won-

derful work that has been done by Yasmina 

Tripp, Jodie Keenan, Mariella Dabkowski, Jeannie Erceg and Caroline 

Burke. This night is coming up fast on September 10th. If you have not 

purchased tickets please do so in the next day or two as there are not 

many left. We have had wonderful donations from local businesses 

that we will thank and feature more on the night and in our next 

newsletter.  

Congratulations to Nathanial Corrigan who was selected in the School Sport 

Victoria Team Vic 16-19 years Boys Cross Country State Team competing in 

the School Sport Australia Australian Cross Country.  The Championships 

were held in Canberra, Australian Capital Territory from 19 to 22 August, 

2016. Nathanial competed and was successful at the selection trials in June to 

make the team. Many past School Sport Victoria team members have gone 

onto compete at national and international competitions including Olympic 

Games, World Championships and Commonwealth Games and we hope 

some of students of the future achieve such fantastic goals. This week stu-

dents from Group 13 and 14 entertained an audience of families’ 

friends, students and staff from all the Specialist School in our South-

ern Region. Our students performed to Grease Lightening and were 

exceptional in their choreography developed directed by our amazing 

Dance Specialist Cathy Rendall and supported by classroom teachers, 

Danni McGaughey and Anne O’Brien 

Cathy Rendall our Dance teacher is running a new program to be run 
on Saturdays, for those keen to keep on dancing into the weekend 
and not just at school visit the website http://angelarts.com.au/ 
Term 3 is a most exciting time here at school while we prepare for our 

Class Act performance held in the last week of term. In this process we 

see many goals being worked towards and in the final product we see 

our students achieve wonderful things, some will undertake things we 

could not have imagine. Learning in all curriculum areas is integrated 

through visual and performing arts. Please ensure your child attends 

school that week. We look forward to welcoming you to this event.  

Juliet Cooper  

Acting Principal 
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Class Act Early Years and Foundation 

Matinee Mon 12 September 1-2:15 pm 

Evening Tues 13 September 6-7:15 pm 

Class Act Pathways and Transition 

Matinee Wed 14 September 1-2:30 pm 

Evening Thurs 15 September 6:30-8 pm 

¢ŜǊƳ п 

aƻƴŘŀȅ о hŎǘƻōŜǊ   

aƻƴŘŀȅ мф 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ 

Parents Education Session 

dates 

7 September and 2 November 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ aŜƳōŜǊǎ 

aƛŎƘŀŜƭ hΩ/ƻƴƴƻǊ-tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 

YŜǾƛƴ 5ƛƭƭƻƴ-±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 

!ƴǘƘƻƴȅ DŀƭƭŀƎƘŜǊ 
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SEPTEMBER HOLIDAY PROGRAM DATES : 

WEDNESDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 2016 TO FRIDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2016 

FOR BOOKING PLEASE CALL:  9773 8234 

EMAIL: info@stmaryshealthservices.com.au 
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Congratulations to Nathanial Corrigan for coming 7th in the individual cross country state championships 
run for the 16-19 year olds Nathanial travelled to Canberra to compete in the School Sports Australia Na-
tional XC Championships in Canberra. Thank you to those supporters who have purchased Raffle Tickets 
and made Financial contributions to Nathanial’s trip. Nathanial also participated in a team event in which 
the team came 3rd. Well done Nathanial. Thank you also to our own School Council who has financially 
support Nathanial on his journey. 
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Date:  Wednesday 7th September 

Time: 09:15 

Where : Conference room 

Jane Overington ,Carer Support Worker Disability from Alfred health Carer 

Services will talk about services that are being offered to our community. 

SPEECH PATHOLOGY WEEK 

Speech Pathology Week was held during 7-13 

August 2016. This year’s theme “Creating Fu-

tures”, was celebrated at PPSS with staff ac-

tivities and PD opportunities relating to Alter-

native and Augmentative Communication 

(AAC) techniques, as well as with a morning 

tea.   

DŜƻǊƎƛŜ [ŀōō ŀƴŘ !ƴƴŜ {ŎƘǿŀǊȊ 

.... 

  PARENT EDUCATION SESSION 

tt{{ ƛǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ {h/L![ 
You can now find us on Instagram, Twitter and Facebook yes we have given in the demand of the popu-
lous.  Follow us on Twitter @portphillipss  and Instagram @portphillipspecialistschool. We will use these 
pages to promote our events and the wonderful successes we have an a school.  
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https://give.everydayhero.com/au/port-phillip-specialist-school-annual-fundraiser 

https://give.everydayhero.com/au/port-phillip-specialist-school-annual-fundraiser


 

 
 

 

NEWS FROM GROUP 4 NEWS FROM GROUP 5 

John likes keeping busy during fine motor tasks 

and enjoys tracing and drawing.  

Donte enjoys exploring numbers during our work 

session 

Harry joins in our sensory sessions, in particular 

the foot spa and massage! 

Spencer is developing his fine motor skills with 

the peg board. 

Thomas likes to explore different materials in 

sensory play. 

WŜƴƴȅ ŀƴŘ ±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀ  

 

The students of Foundation 4 have been busy undertaking a range of different activities, this term. 

In literacy we are working with Speech Therapist Anne Schwarz and Occupational Therapist Libby Lill on a text about the 
concepts of day and night. We are using our fine motor skills to create images of nocturnal animals. 

Music is also a core part of our week and the students are using percussion instruments amongst others to accompany 
songs they have selected. In the pool we commence with a maths activity, where the students place a picture of a 'shark' 
on a display as they individually enter the pool to support counting. Most importantly, earlier this term, Mark Cuce cele-
brated his 10th birthday! 
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The students of PPSS enjoy participating in Music, Drama, Art and Dance lessons with 

the specialist teachers throughout the year.  Classroom teachers also use Visual and Per-

forming Arts (VPAC) to encourage engagement and teach concepts and skills.  For exam-

ple, students are given the opportunity to turn their classroom rules into a song and 

others work on their gross and fine motor skills by moving to music.  These activities are 

embedded in each student’s work program, which teachers develop in consultation and 

collaboration with other classroom teachers, specialists and therapists.  
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PRIMARY YEARS  NEWS FROM THE DANCE STUDIO 

 Southern Music Festival 

On the 16 August some of Pathways and Transition students represented PPSS at 

the Southern Music Festival. With great energy and enthusiasm, each student 

danced the routine independently and put on a fabulous Greased Lightening per-

formance! 

Well done to Alice, Alana, Hannah, Jasmine, Amy, Mia, Tiffany, Nicole, Monty, 

5ŀƴŎŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ /ƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǝƻƴ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜΥ  

DŜƴƛŜ ƛƴ ŀ ōƻǧƭŜ 

Rehearsals for the “Genie in the 

bottle” performance are in full swing.  

The students have practised their in-

dividual line/s which have now been 

recorded into an audio piece with An-

to in the recording studio. Students 

have made a contribution either ver-

bally or through the use of their elec-

tronic communication devices. 

In celebration of the 10 year partnership between PPSS and the 

Victorian College of the Arts, Cossak dancers, tapping musicians 

and ballerinas are learning the steps to their separate routines 

to create a combined performance piece.  

We look forward to showcasing the talents of our students at 

the Victorian College of the Arts on 5 November 2016. Save the 

date in your diaries! More information to follow. 

/ŀǘƘȅ wŜƴŘŀƭƭΦ 

 


